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Expansion Work

In addition to the work being done in
Texas (separate article), several
members are working in their areas to
reach new members or to make Alfords
aware of AAFA.

Walter W. Alford has written notes to,
or telephoned, every Alford in Orange
and Los Angeles Counties, California.

Willie M. Alford is reaching out to kin
and other Alfords in Florida and
Mississippi.

Col. Truman Alford, Julius M. Alford,
Lucille (Mrs. W. B.) Mehrkam, Gilbert
K. Alford, Jr., J. M. Kinabrew, Jr.—and
probably others we have missed—have
given gift memberships. We even have
an anonymous gift giver!

Members who would like to have blank
application forms to give to kin or
friends, or for use applying for a gift
subscription, should request the forms
from the Association.
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